
 

 

JANUARY 2025 

AN EXCITING NEW YEAR! 

2025 began in exciting fashion here at Person to Person Ministries.  The early days of the 
new year brought Hillsboro and the surrounding area over a foot of snow. In a matter of a 
couple of days, it seemed like we received more snow than two or three of the previous 
winters combined. Despite the challenge, we were able to host our annual Church Leaders 
Seminar at Salt Fork Lodge in Cambridge, OH. We were blessed over the two days of the 
Seminar to hear from Wade Allen, Jason Cole, and Mike Rife. Each examined a different 
aspect and application of good stewardship. Their presentations were anchored in scripture 
and were positive, encouraging, and well-received. 
 
This edition of the newsletter contains information concerning important Person to Person 
events coming this Spring and Summer. Information is available concerning Spring Class, 
Spring Clinic, Preacher’s Workshop, and Family Camp. I am sure you will notice that there 
are registration rate increases for all our events. We have not made any adjustments        
to these rates for several years. At our year-end Trustees meeting, the staff and           
Trustees decided to make the adjustments for 2025 to help underwrite operational costs. 
We appreciate your understanding and ask you to keep all these events in your prayers 
and, if possible, make plans to attend. 
  
         Building Disciples Together, 
           Alex Eddy 

JANUARY 2025 

Alex  

2025 SPRING CLINIC 

May 13-15 
 

Theme:                                                           

“Biblical Answers to         
Difficult Questions” 

Ten Sermons (Speakers announced soon) 

Music by Art Bush & Steve Foster                      

Free Camping 

Great Fellowship & Encouragement 

No Charge to Attend 

Offering taken each Night 



 

 

Kevin 

The Preacher’s Workshop     

MAY 15-17, 2024 
(Thursday 2:00 p.m. thru Saturday Noon) 

 

$50 - Program/materials,                       

1 breakfast and 1 supper 
 

This event is for men who preach or would like to preach,                                                                                                       

and is also relevant for those who serve as teachers or leaders in the local church.                                                   
 

INSTRUCTORS INCLUDE TERRY CARTER AND MATTHEW SULLIVAN (MORE TO BE ANNOUNCED SOON)  

2025 Spring Class    April 3, 10, 17, 24        

 6:30-8:30 p.m. 

RUTH 
         “Not the love story we have made it out to be!” 

  

         Held in the Resource Center at Restoration Acres.   

         Registration fee is $25. Pre-registration appreciated.                               

    CDs, DVDs, MP4s and MP3s available for purchase.                                                                            

2025 SPRING CLASS REGISTRATION    —    $25 Per Person 

Mail to: P2PM – P.O. Box 39 – Hillsboro, OH 45133 

 

Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address: _________________________________________________________________Phone: ___________________________ 

Home Church: ____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Family Camp will be here before we know it!  The registration forms on the following two pages must be completed and submitted to the P2P office 

through the mail or scanned/emailed.  PLEASE NOTE: if you have children ages 0-18 who will be attending Family Camp, a MEDICAL CONSENT           

FORM MUST BE  SUBMITTED FOR EACH CHILD.  That form can be found on our website or we can mail/email you a copy.  It is much easier to fill 

these forms out ahead of time than when you arrive at camp.  ALSO NOTE: if you bring a GOLF CART or SIDE-BY-SIDE to Camp, you will be required           

to sign a waiver stating that your vehicle is insured.  Our golf cart policy will be strictly enforced.  Questions?  Call the P2P office at 937-840-9072. 

David Soper      

Senior Minister 

Liberty (IN) 

Church of Christ 
Microcalligraphy of the book of Ruth 

Person to Person Ministries gratefully acknowledges the following gifts: 
 

In Memory of:        Given by: 
• Jean Faulconer           Bev Holden 
• Maxine Allen            Beth & Harold Snead 
• Donald Malster           Nancy Malster 
• Buddy Shane  Agnes Shane Family 
 

In Honor of:                Given by: 
• Tom Boyle            Tom & Jeanne Boyle 
       (99th Birthday) 
• Darlene Poindexter           Doug & Elizabeth Kaufman 

 

Enclosed is my gift of $_________ (   ) in memory of or (   ) in honor of:  
__________________________________________________________ 
Given By:  _________________________________________________ 
Address: __________________________________________________ 
City/State/Zip:  _____________________________________________ 

 

Return to: Person to Person Ministries 
P.O. Box 39 ~ Hillsboro, OH 45133 

If you would like someone special to receive a notification of your honorary  
or memorial gift, please give us that information. 
Name: ____________________________________________________ 
Address:  __________________________________________________ 
City/State/Zip:  ______________________________________________ 

“I thank God for every remembrance of you.”  Philippians 1:3 
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45133 
PO Box 39 
Hillsboro, OH 45133 

Person to Person Ministries 

Phone: 937-840-9072 
E-mail: p2pm_office@yahoo.com 
Web: www.p2pm.org 

Person to Person Ministries exists to assist the Church in building disciples 

...to Know Christ   ...to Grow in Faith   … to Serve Effectively. 

@Person2PersonM1 

@ptopm 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 


